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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing this letter at the request of Ryan Hsu. It is with great pleasure that I recommend Ryan Hsu to 
your organization. 

I have known Ryan for three years both as my student as well as a Teachers’ Aide in my Science 
classroom at American High School. As a student, Ryan has earned high grades. His attendance is 
perfect, and his academic performance is excellent. Ryan has been a Teachers’ Aide in my classroom 
since the beginning of this year. He comes to my classroom prepared to work. He does his work diligently 
and tries to give his best.  

Ryan is a pleasant young man and a hard-working individual. As a teacher’s aide he has helped students 
in their work and performed his duties diligently and in a timely manner. 

In conclusion, I would highly recommend Ryan Hsu and he would be an asset to your organization. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me either by phone or by email.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. Ahmed 
Education Specialist, American High School 
Fremont, CA 
Phone: 510-796-1776 x 57322 
Email: aahmed@fusdk12.net 
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